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Divisional bulkheads in wine tanks

SUBMITTED the Surveyors be informed it is noted that
the corrugations of the divisional bulkheads have been made
250 m/m deep with plating 8 m/m, whereas in the Secretary's
letter dated August 14th it was stated that if the horizontal
girders were to be omitted the depth of corrugations should
be 410 m/m with 10 m/m plating. It is also noted that
the vertical tubes at framé 14 have not been increased as
shown on the approved plan.

The horizontal tube stays now fitted will be of some
help but it is thought that the divisions will not prove
satisfactory in service if frequently subjected to a full
pressure on one side only. However, as the divisions are not
a reqirement of this Society no objection is taken to the
arrangements as fitted, it being assumed that it is the
Owners' practice to avoid subjecting these divisions to

full pressure.
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